Red Oaks Primary School 8th March 2023 Newsletter



Red Nose Day is back!



Friday 17th March is Red Nose Day! Please come wearing something RED and donate £1.00 on ParentPay to support Comic Relief. Details about this charity can be found by following this link: https://www.comicrelief.com/rednoseday We're looking forward to enjoying some fun and laughter at school with your children on this day! Please make donations via the following ParentPay link

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=10776

Value

This term our value is Kindness. What small kind things can you do to help those around you?

Courage

One of our Trust values is COURAGE. We decided that to demonstrate this to the children, we would challenge 1 of our teachers to show courage. We picked names out of a hat and Miss Wilson is the lucky teacher who is going to do a....SKY DIVE. If we raise enough money, she will be jumping out of a plane at 10,000 feet in the Summer. Stay tuned for more information.

THE VERY HUNGRY CATERPILLAR

World Book Day

Thank you for an amazing World Book Day last week. We had some fabulous activities and discussions about books. We completed recommendations for the other primary schools in the trust and every class sent each other a new book.



Nursery 31st March

Nursery session will close at 12.15pm on the 31st March. There will not be an afternoon session of nursery on this day. Children who attend for the morning session, should be picked up at 11.30am as normal, those who attend for full days can be collected at 12.15pm after lunch.

Nursery Closure - 4th May

Nursery will be closed for all children on this day as staff will be attending a Nursery conference.

Coronation Art Work

Please return your child's art work to school by 17th March

Family Learning Event

There will be a family learning event on 25 March - further information will follow about this event later this week.

Upcoming Dates

15-17th March 2023 - Year 5 PGL Trip

21st March 2023 - Year 4 Performance 2.00pm & 6.00pm

22nd March 2023 - Class Photos

30th March 2023 - Talent Show 6.00-8.00pm

31st March 2023 - School finishes at 1.30pm

17th April 2023 - School reopens

24th April 2023 - Bags2School

28th April 2023 - TD Day - School Closed

7th July 2023 - Bags2School









AFC Haydonvale are looking for girls currently in Year 1 and Year 2 that want to join a fun and friendly club.

Our new team will train on Saturdays at our home ground, Trent Road Playing Field, Swindon.

We are also looking for adults that may want to help out and even coach with other new teams (full training can be given).

All of our coaches are FA Qualified, DBS, safeguarding and First aid trained.

If you are interested please contact us today for more details via email:

secretary@afchaydonvale.co.uk



We only do positive. @









www.afchavdonvale.co.uk

